Framlingham Flower Club. October News Letter 

Good afternoon Ladies and welcome to Flower Club. 

With Autumn here and Christmas fast approaching we need to be thinking about the Christmas Tree Festival on December 1st in St Michael’s Church starting at 10am where we will be having our usual stall. 
As you will have noticed as you arrived there are some boards for you to sign up to help make wreaths , door hangings and for help on the day. 
Jennie and I would like as many of you as possible to support our only fund raiser of the year and come along to St Michael’s Rooms and help to make Christmas Wreaths, door hangings etc on the 30th November for us to sell on the following day. 

Foliage is needed for making wreaths.if you have any please can you bring it along on the Friday or speak to one of the committee and we can arrange to collect it. 
There will be a tombola for which we need gifts ( no opened or used bottles of shower gel etc.) If you could bring them to the next meeting or let one of the committee have them before it would be helpful as we need to wrap them. If you feel you would rather give a donation towards the tombola please put it in the box on the signing in table. 

Lesley Thompstone is still in Hospital and improving slowly. 
Mary Holt is home from Hospital but unfortunately had to be re-admitted for a couple of days but is now home again. 

This afternoon our demonstrator is Crystal Dybal 
We welcome Crystal Dybal back again sit back and enjoy the demonstration. 


Wendy and Jennie
